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MCLEAN, Va., June 25, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Gannett Co., Inc. (NYSE: GCI) is pleased that the Supreme Court has upheld the well-established
copyright laws of this country.

Like others in the content creating community, Gannett believes that when it provides content, appropriate payment for that content should be made.
We are gratified that the Court refused to sanction Aereo's attempt to circumvent the law.

About Gannett

Gannett Co., Inc. (NYSE: GCI) is an international media and marketing solutions company that informs and engages more than 110 million people
every month through its powerful network of broadcast, digital, mobile and publishing properties. Our portfolio of trusted brands offers marketers
unmatched local-to-national reach and customizable, innovative marketing solutions across any platform. Gannett is committed to connecting people —
and the companies who want to reach them — with their interests and communities. For more information, visit waww.gannett.com.
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For media inquiries, contact: Jeremy Gaines, Vice President, Corporate Communications, 703-854-6049, jmgaines@gannett.com; For investor
inquiries, contact: Jeffrey Heinz, Vice President, Investor Relations, 703-854-6917, jheinz@gannett.com
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